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Communication dated 17 May 2024 received from 
the Permanent Mission of the Republic of 
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1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 17 May 2024 from the Permanent Mission of 
the Republic of Paraguay concerning the Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats contained in 
INFCIRC/908.  
 
2.  As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Atoms for Peace and Development 



Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the International Organizations 

Vienna – Austria 

Prinz Eugen Str. 18/1/3A, 1040 Viena, Austria 
Tel.: +43 1 505 4674 – Fax: +43 1 941 9898 - E-Mail: embaparaustria@mre.gov.py 

MP/VIE/2/N° 42/2024 

Ref.: PARAGUAY – INFCIRC/908 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the International 

Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International 

Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) and has the honor to refer to the Information Circular 908. 

In line with our nuclear security commitments, we recognize the importance of 

sustaining action and ambition on nuclear security, as well as the need to advance the 

implementation of nuclear security commitments and to build a strengthened, sustainable and 

comprehensive global nuclear security architecture. 

In this regard, the Government of Paraguay wishes to make known its 

commitment to the goals set out in the Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats, as 

contained in INFCIRC/908.  

This Permanent Mission kindly requests that the Secretariat circulate the text of this 

letter to all Member States for their information. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Paraguay to the International 

Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the International Atomic 

Energy Agency the assurances of its highest consideration." 

Vienna, 17 May 2024 

To the 

International Atomic Energy Agency 

Vienna, Austria 
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